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Join us for Home-

coming 2019, as we 

celebrate 70+ years of 

camping ministry in 

our midst! 

The years 1948-1950 saw a burst of 

activity in staffing and developing Camp 

New Hope.  Buildings went up. Rev. John 

Ensign was called as pastor of the church 

and as camp director. Summer staff came 

on board.  Before long, Camp New Hope 

reached large numbers of young people 

from all over the state. I am continually 

amazed at the number of people who tell 

me they spent time at New Hope as 

campers. Today our camp offers year-

round activities for children, retreat 

facilities for all ages, and a place for 

recreation and rest.   

As we celebrate the past, we look forward 

to the future of camping ministry in the 

New Hope community.  The camp is 

always in need of building upgrades, 

vehicle repairs (we now own two buses), 

and scholarships for future campers. Your 

support is always welcome. 

To help us celebrate, our 2019 

Homecoming speaker will be Joel 

Winchip, Executive Director of the 

Presbyterian Camp and Conference Center 

Association (PCCCA.)  The PCCCA helps 

camp directors find resources, ideas, 

support, and a network or camp 

professionals. Our camp staff have 

attended PCCCA events. 

Worship will begin at  

11:00 am, followed by 

a potluck lunch.  Be 

sure to arrive early to 

see our historical 

display, located 

between the sanctuary and the elevator.   

We hope to see you here for Homecoming! 

in Christ, 

Kerri 
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OCIM Food Pantry Donations (1st Sunday of Month) Sunday August 4 10:00 am 

2019 Montreat Womenôs Connection Conf. Fri-Sun. Aug. 9-11  

Adult Fellowship Sunday August 11 12:00 pm 

Handbell Choir Rehearsals Resume 
 Chancel Choir Rehearsals Resume 

Tuesday August 13 6:30 pm 
7:30 pm 

Church Work Day Saturday August 17 8:30 am 

Homecoming Worship Service &  
 Potluck Lunch 

Sunday August 25 11:00 am 

Upcoming Events 
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 Director of Christian Education  Mary Todd Peters 

Dear New Hope 
Friends, 

It has been quite a 
week! I am finishing 
up the week with four 
of our amazing young 
people at the Mon-

treat Youth Conference and I wish 
each one of you could be a witness to 
this transforming weekðnot just for 
our young people, but for the 800 or so 
youth who are here from all over the 
U.S. But instead of me trying to de-
scribe this week to you, I am going to 
hand over my space to our youth to let 
them tell you about what they have 
experienced this week because they 
can do so much better than I can. 

Nick 

One thing I especially enjoyed this 
year was the music. John Lee was our 
music leader and he wrote our theme 
song ñLet Love Leadò. I really liked 
the lyrics for example: 

ñCasting out all fear 

Love brings a broken heart 

to risk the way back home.ò 

He joined us for lunch on Thursday 
and we had a unique and fun experi-
ence. John is very personable, had a 

great sense of humor, and he has a 
very strong faith.  

Walt 

I really enjoyed our Sabbath morning 
at the creek. We had communion to-
gether and then were sent out to spend 
time around the creek reflecting on our 
week and the experiences we had.  
It was very peaceful and calming.  
During this time, I stacked rocks in  
a tower formation which was very  
meditative and helped me to think  
and reflect.  

Susan 

Being in Montreat with 800 plus teen-
agers is energizing! Meeting in small 
groups and talking with them there is 
hope for a better world. The sense of 
community abounds. I most enjoyed 
our home group and getting to know 
each of them better. 
 

ShiLi 

One night in worship, there was a 
group of liturgical dancers from Davie 
Street Presbyterian Street. They inter-
preted the songéé. it was so beauti-
ful and powerful. One of the dancers 
was crying and I was touched by the 
moment. 

Zuling 

My small group leader, Joshua, was a 
zoomba (dance/aerobics) instructor. 
Every day after small group we would 
have a zoomba session to lift the mood 
and give us energy. Each day more 
and more people from other small 
groups would join in. On the last day 
we had the largest zoomba dance  
party! My favorite was a song by 
Shakira that was so fun to dance to. 

Thank you to everyone who helped 
make this trip possible! 


